
Town of Harwich  
Historic District & Historical Commission 

Legal Notice  

The Historic District and Historical Commission (HDHC) will hold public hearings on the 
following matters Wednesday, December 15, 2021 in the Small Hearing Room, Town Hall, at 
732 Main Street, Harwich, MA 02645.  The public hearings will begin at 6:00 p.m.  Any member 
of the public is invited to attend and provide information and comment relevant to this matters or 
may submit the same in writing. 

HH2021-14: Gregory Winston and David Plunkett, owner/applicant seek a Certificate of 
Appropriateness to demolish the existing residence and construct a new residence with 
associated improvements on the property.  The subject property is 109 Parallel Street, Map 
41Parcel N3-A located in the Harwich Center Historic District. 

HH2021-15:  Benjamin Bourne, owner/applicant proposes partial demolition of the principal 
residence on the property, which is over 100 years old, in order to join new building additions to 
the rear of the residence.  The subject property is 968 Route 28, Map 34 Parcel W2. 

All documents related to the above cases may be viewed on the Commission’s Agenda page 
under the date of the meeting and are on file with the Building Department, 732 Main Street, 
Harwich, MA and may be viewed during regular department business hours. 

In accordance with state law, this legal notice will also be available electronically at 
‘www.masspublicnotices.org.’  The City/Town is not responsible for any errors in the electronic 
posting of this legal notice. 

Mary Maslowski, Chairman 
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